
Morgan Stanley is proud to serve as the corporate sponsor of Oliver Lee 
Jackson: Recent Paintings at the National Gallery of Art in Washington, DC. 
This exhibition celebrates the more recent work of this major American 
artist, including several pieces that will be shown publicly for the first 
time. Morgan Stanley has a long history of supporting cultural exhibitions 
at museums around the world and is pleased to continue providing our 
communities with access to world class art and cultural history.

This exhibit demonstrates the diversity of Oliver Lee Jackson’s work, utilizing 
a variety of media and mixing tradition with modernity. The artist draws on 
his study of African culture and American jazz to produce expressive pieces 
that contemplate a range of issues and emotions. The power of Jackson’s 
work has established him firmly in the contemporary artistic landscape.

We are honored to support this exhibition at the National Gallery of Art, 
which reinforces our wider commitment to making a difference in the 
communities where we live and work. Morgan Stanley and our employees 
are dedicated to carrying out the firm’s philanthropic mission by giving 
our money, time, and expertise to support local institutions. On behalf of 
Morgan Stanley and our employees worldwide, we hope you enjoy and find 
inspiration in the Gallery’s exhibition Oliver Lee Jackson: Recent Paintings.
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